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Subject: Commerce Commission: Late submission on the Mobile Market Study Preliminary 
Findings now available 
 
Good afternoon 
 
Today we have published a late submission received from TUANZ in response to our Mobile 
Market Study Preliminary Findings paper.  
              
We thank TUANZ for its submission, which is available on our website at: 
https://comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/telecommunications/projects/mobile-market-
study  
 
Cross-submissions 
Cross-submissions on the Mobile Market Study Preliminary Findings paper are due by 5pm 
on Friday, 19 July 2019. We consider that the remaining two weeks of the cross submission 
period are sufficient for interested parties to consider anything raised in the TUANZ 
submission. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Simon Thomson 
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